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________________________________________________________     
Thursday 19th October

Dear parents/carers,

It is with regret that we have to inform you that due to unforeseeable circumstances, both of our school minibuses are currently unusable. This therefore means that our planned transport option for your child’s visit to St. Thomas’ Church in Wednesfield on Wednesday 1st November is now no longer an option.

To avoid giving parents/carers the unexpected cost of a coach fee at this late notice, we have made the decision to rearrange the date of this visit when our minibuses are back in use.
We will be in touch next half term when this visit has been rearranged.
Yours Sincerely,

Mr Worton                          Miss Taylor

Year 3 class teachers. 
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